October 3, 2010

To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Tom Zummo and I am the managing partner of a new concept called
“Narcisse Champagne and Tea Lounge”. | am writing to you to provide notice of our
intentions of applying for a Bar and Live use permit for our facility in the Scottsdale
Quarter, located at 15257 N. Scottsdale Rd. #f~200. The live entertainment will consist
of small bands, DJ’s, Guitarist, Percussionist and Brass instrument players. We have
taken precautionary measures such as adding an acoustical floor and sound insulation to
our walls to ensure a peaceful coexistence with our neighbors.

Narcisse Champagne and Tea Lounge will offer globally inspired small plate fare along
with a large variety of champagnes by the glass a full bar, afternoon tea and an exciting
night life. lounge atmosphere. We are currently under Construction and have a projected
grand opening of December 17, 2010.

Please feel free to email me or my partner with any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

Tom Zummo tom(@diddyda.com

Todd Rosenbaum todd@diddyda.com
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.Glimcher Realty Trust
180 E Broad St # 20
Columbus, OH 43215-3714

Westcor Partners LLC

11411 N-Tatum Blvd i

Phoenix, AZ 85028-2399

Emerson Properties
5401 Proctor Ave
Oakland, CA 94618-2733
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October 3, 2010

To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Tom Zummo and | am the managing partner of a new concept called
“Narcisse Champagne and Tea Lounge”. | am writing to you to provide notice of our
intentions of applying for a Bar and Live use permit for our facility in the Scottsdale
Quarter, located at 15257 N. Scottsdale Rd. #f-200. The live entertainment will consist
of small bands, DJ's, Guitarist, Percussionist and Brass instrument players. We have
taken precautionary measures such as adding an acoustical floor and sound insulation to
our walls to ensure a peaceful coexistence with our neighbors.

Narcisse Champagne and Tea Lounge will offer globally inspired small plate fare along
with a large variety of champagnes by the glass a full bar, afternoon tea and an exciting
night life lounge atmosphere. We are currently under Construction and have a

projected grand opening of December 17, 2010.

The Planning Commission Hearing date is tentatively scheduled for December 8, 2010 at
5:00pm at City Hall 3939 N. Drinkwater Blvd Scottsdale, Arizona.

Please feel free to phone or email me or my partner with any questions you may have.
Sincerely,

Tom Zummo 602-402-1841 tom@diddyda.com

Todd Rosenbaum 490-250-6030 todd@diddyda.com
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